ABBA Christian Childcare Monthly Newsletter

Notes From Amanda



Welcome New Families!

We were blessed to have Kaitlynn and Avianna join us in April. We look forward to LeTayvion joining us this month.

Easter Services

Family In Faith invites you to attend their church services for Holy Week. Good Friday service is at 7pm on April 14th when we reflect on Jesus' death

and the sacrifice He made for us.



Easter services will be held on Sunday, April 16th. Traditional worship with Holy Communion will be at 8am. Brunch will be served from 9 to 10:30. The Contemporary Worship service begins at 10:30, also with Holy Communion.

Easter Egg Hunt Saturday, April 15

Family In Faith welcomes all of you and your friends to attend their annual Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 15th. The Easter story will be told to all of the kids in the church sanctuary and then games and crafts will be dispersed throughout the building. The event will end with an egg

hunt on the playground for the little ones and in the back field for the bigger kids—each group goes out separately. Look for a bin where you can donate items for the event. If you would like to volunteer to help at this event, please speak with me or Pastor Steve. Look for a flyer in your mailbox and invite your friends with their kids. Come join us at this fun community event!

ABBA Closed on Good Friday

ABBA will be closed Friday, April 14th for Good Friday. Please make other arrangements for your child that day. We pray that all of you have a very blessed Easter weekend with your families.



- Every Sunday: Worship at Family In Faith, 8am and 10:30am
- Free Panera bread and bagels every Friday!
- Saturday, April 8: Food Pantry, 10am-12pm
- Tuesday, April 11: Crazy Hair Day
- Friday, April 14: Good Friday, ABBA Closed
- Saturday, April 15: Easter Egg Hunt at 10:30am
- Friday, April 21: Purple Day
- April 17-21: Ms Amanda out of the office
- Tuesday, April 25: Developmental Screenings
 - May 1-5: Teacher Appreciation Week

Inside This Issue:

	Welcome New Families	1
	Easter Services	1
L Control	Easter Egg Hunt	1
	ABBA Closed 4/16	1
	Planning Ahead	2
	April Birthdays	2
	Developmental Screenings	2

Ms Mary Maternity

Leave

2

Planning Ahead: Teacher Appreciation Week May 1-5

ABBA is blessed to have such an amazing staff. Let's show them how much we appreciate their hard work! We'd love to have the children and parents assist in a variety of ways. Choose one or MORE ways to show how important our staff is to you and your child. Pinterest is a great place to get ideas, but here are just a few examples:

- Write a note of thanks for your child's teacher and or any other staff member.
- Bring in healthy snacks or fruit
- Bring in breakfast goodies for the staff
- Have your child draw a special picture or dictate something about their teacher or another staff member
- Bring flowers or a plant or some special treat for your child's teacher.
- Provide lunch for the staff one day.

If you would like to provide a meal, please check with me so that we do not have multiple meals coming on the same day. Thank you!



April Birthdays

April 1—Genesis W

April 8—Brian

April 9 — Emma

April 11—Miss Kathy S

April 18—Jeremiah

April 19—Olyvia

April 20—Dominic

April 20-Nahsia

April 26—Evelyn





Have a Great Summer Ms Mary!

Developmental Screenings

On Tuesday, April 25, a company called Skill Sprout will be at the center to do free developmental screenings on the children with parental consent.

Skill Sprout provides onsite free screenings for ADHD, Developmental Delays, and Autism. Skill Sprout offers this service free of charge because they understand the importance of early detection and intervention.

They will come in for a free screening day, during which their team will come in and screen children on-site. Their screenings are completed by qualified staff members trained in assessing developmental, behavioral, and social concerns in children.

Consent forms will be in your mailboxes and must be returned by April 18th. The company will contact you for a little bit more information on your child before they come to do the screening.

I encourage all parents to take advantage of this free service. It never hurts to have your child checked out by a professional and, if needed, get them help so that they can thrive.

Ms Mary will be on maternity leave in May as she is due on May 5th (but hoping to give birth on the 10th). Her last day of work will be April 28th. We will miss her over the summer! We look forward to meeting her baby girl!

